
HCS HB 32 -- CHILD CARE FACILITIES (Walsh (50))

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Children and Families

The following is a summary of the House Committee Substitute for HB
32.

This bill states that children five years of age or older who are
related within three degrees of consanguinity to the operator of a
licensed in-home or group-home day care are not to be counted when
calculating the maximum number of children allowed under the
license and that parents must be notified. This is similar to
language that was repealed in HB 397 from 2019.

This bill is similar to HB 1257 (2020).


